Doncaster GP entries running out
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While the closing date for the Doncaster Grand Prix is closing on the 12th, remaining spaces for entry are already
running low with a large turnout expected for the event.

It may become necessary to reject entries even before the 12th closing date but if any entries get rejected
because of the capacity issues they will be notified ahead of time.

If you are still yet to enter your place for this tournament it's best to get in fast! Find the entry form on Spotlight or
in the Entry Forms on our competitions page.
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